## Rodriguez, Jane

From: Paul Little [plittle4pasadena@earthlink.net]

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2004 1:03 PM

To: jrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net

Cc: plane@cityofpasadena.net; mfuller@cityofpasadena.net

Subject: Fw: Re: Commission Status?

Jane,

See below.

Can you agendize Erin Vargas' resignation from Human Services please?

Thanks,

Paul

----Forwarded Message---From: Erin Grace Vargas
Sent: Mar 11, 2004 11:06 AM
To: "Lane, Patsy", Paul Little
Subject: Re: Commission Status?

Patsy:

I would like to apologize for my delayed response. I'm sorry to say I will no longer be able to continue being a member of this commission. I've had several family members pass away within the last couple of months. It was a very hard time for me and my family. I also would like to apologize for not being available for the last couple of meetings. I hope everyone understands.

I have the grant proposals at home and would like to know what to do with them.

Thanks for all your time and cooperation in this matter.

Regards,

Erin Vargas

District 2